
1st December 2023

The Keys Newsletter

MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD TEACHER

Dear Parent / Carer

The festive season is now upon us. The start of school in a warm September doesn’t 
seem that long ago and yet the cold and frost have now settled in for the 
winter. There will be, as usual, a lovely surprise for the pupils on Monday morning as 
they walk into a school full of Christmas trees and lights. 

The preparations for the nativity are under way and yesterday, Year 2 went to All 
Saints Church to take part in a ‘Christmas Journey’ where the pupils visited six scenes 
from the story to experience the nativity and its relevance today.

Well done to our entrepreneurial Year 6 pupils who have been selling toys on the 
playground at the end of school. There was plenty of noise as they pulled in some 
passing trade to sell their wares. Thank you also to the parents who attended and 
hopefully some money was made for their end of year leaving party.

A huge thank you to the PTA for a lovely event on Wednesday. The KS1 Movie night 
was a great success. It is KS2 next Wednesday. Please buy your tickets from the PTA 
as soon as possible.

Finally, the Police and PCSO have been making a few visits before and after school 
and will be stepping this up next week. Please park safely to keep our children safe.

Have a lovely weekend

Mr Robinson
Headteacher



GROWTH MINDSET STAR OF THE WEEK

Reception: Camille A

Year 1: Archie McD

Year 2: Penny K

Year 3: Hassan R

Year 4: Jacob F

Year 5: Henry C

Year 6: Jorja R-W

Reception: Lois H

Year 1: Bradley S

Year 2: Kenzie A

Year 3: Freddy L-G

Year 4: Emily B

Year 5: Grace T

Year 6: Angus N

VALUES AWARD

Year 1: Oliver M

Year 2: Emily S

Year 3: Morrie E

Year 5: Charlotte J

Year 6: Jorgie W

COURAGE AWARD

Reception: Dean T

Year 1: Alex Z

Year 2: Dexter B

Year 3: Emily E

Year 4: George M

Year 5: Laylah B



PARKING NOTICE 



PTA NOTICES 



COMMUNITY NOTICES 



COMMUNITY NOTICES 



THE RAINBOW TEAM



MONDAY 4th DECEMBER 2023

Rock Steady Concert By invitation only (For the 

parents of children who participate 
in Rock Steady)

2.15 – 2.45pm
(Via Mercer Street Entrance)

Mad Science KS1 3.20 – 4.20pm

Sports Club (Superstars) Year 5 & 6 3.30 – 4.30pm

Girls Football Club Year 4,5, 6 3.30 – 4.30pm

TUESDAY 5th DECEMBER 2023

Sports Club (Superstars) Year 4 3.30 – 4.30pm

LEGO Club (Superstars) Year 1 & 2 3.15 – 4.15pm

WEDNESDAY 6th DECEMBER 2023

Movie Night JUNIORS 6.15 – 8.15pm

Sports Club (Superstars) Year 2 3.20 – 4.15pm

STEM CLUB Cancelled until further notice

THURSDAY 7th DECEMBER 2023

Swimming Year 6

Sports Club (Superstars) Year 3 3.30 – 4.30pm

Kidslingo Years 1,2,3 3.30 – 4.30pm

Sewing Club (Superstars) Year 6 3.30 – 4.30pm

FRIDAY 8th DECEMBER 2023

Sports Club (Superstars) Year 1 3.20 – 4.15pm

LEGO Club (Superstars) Year 3,4,5,6 3.30  4.30pm

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

PLEASE NOTE THE PLAYGROUND GATES WILL BE OPEN FROM 3.10pm EACH DAY.

Please note some of these dates may be subject to change.

Advanced Notice:

MONDAY 11th DECEMBER 2023

Year 5 Christmas Workshop Year 5 9.30am
Hope Academy



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY



MEDICAL APPOINTMENTS

Please could we ask that you let the school office know in advance if your child 
has a medical appointment. 

Could we also ask that you provide the office with a paper copy or phone screen 
shot of the appointment and inform us what time you will be collecting/dropping 
off your child on the day of appointment.  

HOLIDAY REQUESTS



St Peter’s C.E. Primary School
Birley Street
Newton-le-Willows
WA12 9UR
01744 678630 
stpeter@sthelens.org.uk
https://twitter.com/NLWStPeters
www.st-peters.st-helens.sch.uk

DINNER MONEY
If your child wishes to change their lunch preference please advise the office via email 

giving a week’s notice.  Payment is taken through the School Money Online Payment 

System.

UNIFORM
Uniform can be ordered direct from Touchline UK Liverpool Rd, Warrington,  WA5 1AE, 

01925 413777                            

sales@touchline-embroidery.com

We also have a small number of items on the School Money site under SHOP which you 

can pay for then contact school to arrange for them to be sent home with your child.

ABSENCE
When reporting on the absence line, can we politely request that you leave a brief 

description of your child’s illness rather than just saying they are unwell.  If your 

child has vomiting or diarrhoea please note that they should not return to school for a 

period of  48 hours after the last incident.  This is a local authority policy

Applications for Holiday Leave must be submitted to school at least 4 weeks in 

advance. Forms can be found on the school website or requested from the school office.  

In accordance with Government and Local Authority policy, holidays taken during term 

time will only be authorised in exceptional circumstances.

CHANGES
It is very important that if you change contact numbers, emails or addresses that you 

advise us as soon as possible.  Any changes must be sent into school via email.

Thank you

OFFICE NEWS
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